Hello 5" Grade Parents & Guardians,

We want to remind you that Duniway’s Back to School Night is this Thursday, September 6™, from 6:30-
8:00pm. This is an event for adults only. If you need to arrange for onsite childcare, please contact the
office at 503-916-6343 to see if there are any openings.

The evening event will begin in the Auditorium at 6:30pm. Duniway Staff will briefly introduce our selves
and then Mr. Goldstein will give a short presentation.

The fifth grade teachers, Mrs. Calvillo, Ms. Goodman and Ms. Levine, invite you to your child’s classroom
from 7:05 to 7:30 for a presentation/discussion about the routines, curricula, and expectations for Fifth
Grade. If you are not able to attend this portion of the evening with us, feel free to stop by after the
presentation time to introduce yourself, visit the classroom, ask questions, and pick up the packet of
information we have prepared for you.

We hope to see as many of you as possible on Thursday night.
Thank you,

Patty, Kala, and Nina



